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‘CHERISHING THE PAST! CELEBRATING THE PRESENT! CHAMPIONING THE FUTURE’
Date : Wednesday, 5™ September 2018
To: Parents of students from Year One - Year Thirteen : UPDATE ON TEXT BOOK PURCHASE

Dear Parents,
Greetings from St. Mary's Catholic High School, Dubai. We would like to share important updates regarding the sale of
books.

YEAR FIVE AND SIX : Books for students in years 5 and 6 will be available tomorrow, THURSDAY, 6™

SEPTEMBER 2018 in school from 12:30 pm until 5:30 pm. Parents or any responsible adult MUST bring
in the stamped copy of the booklist with the exact amount in cash as mentioned on your list. The rooms for
the same have been allocated on the Boys’ Ground Floor corridor.

YEAR ONE THROUGH FOUR : Books for students in years 1 through 4 will be available in school on
Saturday 8t September 2018 from 8:00 am until 1:00 pm. Parents or any responsible adult MUST

bring in the stamped copy of the booklist with the exact amount in cash as mentioned on your list. The
rooms for the same have been allocated on the Boys’ Ground Floor corridor.

parents. Kmdly follow the schedule below.

YEAR SEVEN AND EIGHT : We would like to request parents of students in years 7 and 8 to kindly send the
stamped copy of the booklist and the exact amount in cash in a sealed envelope with your child on SUNDAY,
9TH SEPTEMBER 2018. We have arranged for the book distributors to visit each class and hand over the
books to the children in their classes.

YEAR NINE AND TEN : We would like to request parents of students in years 9 and 10 to kindly send the
stamped copy of the booklist and the exact amount in cash in a sealed envelope with your child on
TUESDAY, 11TH SEPTEMBER 2018. We have arranged for the book distributors to visit each class and hand
over the books to the children in their classes.

: We would like to request parents of students in years 11, 12 AND 13 to
kindly send the stamped copy of the booklist and the exact amount in cash in a sealed envelope with your
child on WEDNESDAY, 12T SEPTEMBER 2018. We have arranged for the book distributors to visit each
class and hand over the books to the children in their classes.

Your‘WIy,
"

Mr. Paul Asir Joseph
( Principal )




